
 

Unfortunately, but inevitably due to the current Government restrictions we have been forced to 
cancel all our voyages that were due to take place in 2021. 
  
This is very disappointing for the charity, the vessel operators and crew but we are absolutely gutted 
at having to disappoint the many young people who were due to take part.  
  
This effects all voyages scheduled to depart in April, May, June, July and August 2021, which will not 
be taking place. All trainees due to take part have been contacted and offered a refund of their 
deposits.  
  
If you are due to go on one of the above voyages and have not received notice of 
the cancellation, please make contact via email to info@sailtrainingireland.com   
  
These are uncertain times, and this is a constantly evolving situation. Our priority is to protect the 
health and safety of our staff, trainees, vessel operators and ports and to do our part to minimize the 
spread of this virus.  
  
We will keep you informed of any subsequent changes as they may arise.  
  
Keep safe.  
Daragh Sheridan  
Sail Training Ireland.  
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